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Hello 

I am in 100% support of  HB 3155. This would bring a huge amount of revenue to the 

State of Oregon. I live in Central Oregon and rely on my UTV with a snow plow to 

plow snow during the winter months for survival. Being able to drive the SXS to and 

from different locations would be a huge benefit and a lot safer than loading and 

unloading in the freezing conditions. During the summer using the UTV to travel to 

different fields on the roadways would also be huge. 

Please pass HB 3155 

Thank You!! 


